
WARREN PUBLIC LIBRARY COMMISSION 

1 City Square, Suite 100 

Warren, MI 48093 

 

November 2, 2022 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

WARREN PUBLIC LIBRARY COMMISSION 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Meeting of the Warren Public Library Commission that 

was to be held on Thursday, November 17, 2022 has been 
 

RESCHEDULED 
                                                         For: 

 

Thursday, December 15, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. 

Warren Civic Center Library  

Mark Twain Conference Room 

1 City Square, Suite 100 

Warren, MI 48093 

 

 

If you have any questions, concerns, or require disability-related accommodations for 

the meeting, please call the Library Administration Office at 586-574-4564. 

 

 

This notice is given to comply with the provisions of the Michigan Open Meetings Act, 

Section 5 (2) and (3). 
 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF WARREN 

WARREN PUBLIC LIBRARY COMMISSION 


